
At the Village Board meeting last night, Gary VerStraete, Patty Latta and Bob Howard were recognized for their 
many years of service to the Village of Newark.  Gary VerStraete has been with the police department for 32 
years, Patty Latta for 34 years, and Bob Howard for 24 years.  Words that were used throughout Chief Mark 
Thom’s presentation to each were: dedication, commitment, devotion, unwavering support, compassion and 
protection.  Thank you for your service and congratulations on your retirement! 
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